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The University of Georgia

Office of the Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost

To:  Deans W/

From: Libby V. Morris, Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost, Interim
Hugh Ruppersburg, Vice Provost for Academic Affairs, Interim

Re: Raises for Lecturers
Date: January 14, 2014

The Office of the Provost in collaboration with the President is pleased to announce a change in
policy regarding the funding of raises for lecturers. Previously, the University did not provide
central support in the promotion raise from lecturer to senior lecturer. Any such raises were
funded by individual departments and colleges. In recognition of the important role that
lecturers play in supporting the instructional mission of the University across the colleges and
schools, promotions to senior lecturer that are effective the fiscal or academic year 2015 will
receive a raise of $4,000 funded by central administration,

Thank you for your work to support the instructional mission of the University of Georgia.
c: Jere Morehead, President

Ryan Nesbit, Interim Vice President for Finance and Administration
Chris Miller, Associate Provost for Academic Fiscal Affairs
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